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Dr. Bernstein's Diabetes Solution Richard K. Bernstein 1998-07
Compensating the Sales Force: A Practical Guide to Designing Winning Sales Compensation Plans David J. Cichelli
2003-09-22 Compensating the Sales Force is a uniquely jargon-free, how-to guide to all major sales compensation concepts
and formulas. Using real-world examples, guru David J. Cichelli: Helps readers select the right compensation strategy
for their firm Provides step-by-step guidance to implementing various approaches Simplifies the mathematical formulas
that are a thorn in most manager's side
Handbook of Reading Interventions Rollanda E. O'Connor 2011-06-17 Comprehensive, authoritative, and designed for
practical utility, this handbook presents evidence-based approaches for helping struggling readers and those at risk for
literacy difficulties or delays. Leading experts explain how current research on all aspects of literacy translates into
innovative classroom practices. Chapters include clear descriptions of effective interventions for word recognition,
spelling, fluency, vocabulary, comprehension, and writing, complete with concrete examples and teaching scripts.
Coverage also encompasses preschool literacy instruction and interventions for older readers, English language learners,
and students with learning disabilities, as well as peer-mediated and tutoring approaches.
Field Manual of Michigan Flora Edward G Voss 2012-02-08 A comprehensive guide to Michigan’s wild-growing seed plants
Eutrophication Management and Ecotoxicology Martin C.T. Scholten 2006-03-30 This book bridges the gap between
ecotoxicology and limnology, offering an ecotoxicological perspective on lake management. The text describes
eutrophication of shallow, temperate lakes, and examines the influence of toxic substances on the aquatic ecosystem, and
proposes that nutrients like phosphorus are not the only important factor in explaining and managing eutrophication.
Draws on a range of studies and experiments, some presented here for the first time.
Survival, Evasion, Resistance, and Escape Handbook (SERE) United States Navy Marine Corps 2013-11-07 The manual
encompasses those basic skills necessary for worldwide survival, facilitating search and rescue efforts, evading capture
by hostile forces. It is based on and reinforces the values expressed in the Code of Conduct while maintaining an
appropriate balance of sound educational methodology and realistic/stressful training scenarios.Covers the following
areas: wilderness living, shelter construction, fire building, map and compass navigation, backpacking, food and water
procurement, wilderness medicine and first aid, signaling and rescue techniques, escape and evasion, conduct after
capture and techniques.
Electromechanical Systems, Electric Machines, and Applied Mechatronics Sergey Edward Lyshevski 1999-10-27 Recent trends
in engineering show increased emphasis on integrated analysis, design, and control of advanced electromechanical
systems, and their scope continues to expand. Mechatronics-a breakthrough concept-has evolved to attack, integrate, and
solve a variety of emerging problems in engineering, and there appears to be no end to its application. It has become
essential for all engineers to understand its basic theoretical standpoints and practical applications.
Electromechanical Systems, Electric Machines, and Applied Mechatronics presents a unique combination of traditional
engineering topics and the latest technologies, integrated to stimulate new advances in the analysis and design of
state-of-the-art electromechanical systems. With a focus on numerical and analytical methods, the author develops the
rigorous theory of electromechanical systems and helps build problem-solving skills. He also stresses simulation as a
critical aspect of developing and prototyping advanced systems. He uses the MATLABTM environment for his examples and
includes a MATLABTM diskette with the book, thus providing a solid introduction to this standard engineering tool.
Readable, interesting, and accessible, Electromechanical Systems, Electric Machines, and Applied Mechatronics develops a
thorough understanding of the integrated perspectives in the design and analysis of electromechanical systems. It covers
the basic concepts in mechatronics, and with numerous worked examples, prepares the reader to use the results in
engineering practice. Readers who master this book will know what they are doing, why they are doing it, and how to do
it.
An Introduction to HPLC for Pharmaceutical Analysis Oona McPolin 2009-03-01 If you are new to HPLC, this book provides
an invaluable guide to how HPLC is actually used when analysing pharmaceuticals. It is full of practical advice on the
operation of HPLC systems combined with the necessary theoretical knowledge to ensure understanding of the technique.
Key features include: A thorough discussion of the stationary phase enabling the reader to make sense of the many
parameters used to describe a HPLC column; Practical advice and helpful hints for the preparation and use of mobile
phase; A complete overview of each of the different components which together make up a HPLC system; A description of
the contents of a typical HPLC analytical method and how to interpret these; A step-by-step guide on how to follow a
method and set up a HPLC analysis; A discussion of system suitability criteria and how to interpret the values obtained
during an analysis; Explanation of the common methods of calibration and quantification used for pharmaceutical
analysis.
Foundations of Complex-system Theories Sunny Y. Auyang 1998 Analyzes approaches to the study of complexity in the
physical, biological, and social sciences.
Nature's Morphology Shigeo Kataoka 2002-01-01 To attain a natural look in ceramic restorations, the technician must
reproduce three critical aspects of a natural tooth: single-tooth morphology, tooth alignment, and natural tooth colour.
This book offers images and information that should help produce functional and esthetic restoration.
Confessions of a Guidette Nicole 'Snooki' Polizzi 2012-05-01 A loud, wild, cuddly and in-your-face party girl with skyhigh hair and a spray tan, the pint-size Snooki has emerged as the breakout star of the wildly successful Jersey Shore.
She's been parodied on Saturday Night Live, appeared on almost every major talk show (including Leno and Conan), was
featured in the New York Times, and has more than 300,000 followers on Twitter. Snooki also has attracted a slew of
celebrity fans, like Leo DiCaprio, Sean "Diddy" Combs, Ashton Kutcher, Demi Moore, Zach Braff and Tinsley Mortimer. This
attractively designed full colour book will feature tons of photos, tips, and fascinating details from American's
favourite guidette and will be a must have for fans of Snooki and Jersey Shore. * Snooki Style: The poof never dies;
Waving, streaking and bangin' it - my other sick hairstyles; Why orange you tan; The guidette wardrobe - what to rock. *
Guidos, Gorillas & Juiceheads: What I look for in a gorilla; Different types of gorillas; How to break up with a guido
so he isn't a stage-5 cling; Warning signs that the guy is a creeper; 5 sure signs a guy isn't a guido. * How To Be a
Guidette: The Guidette Pose; 12 things a guidette would never do; The Snictionary, or a Guidette's favourite words.
Facilitator's Guide to Failure Is Not an Option® Alan M. Blankstein 2009-11-24 Aligning theory with practice, chapterby-chapter activities and discussion questions examine the critical role of a strong learning community in implementing
effective school reform, with a focus on Blanksteins six guiding principles:Common mission, vision, values, and goals
Systems for prevention and intervention Collaborative teaming for teaching and learning Data-driven decision making and
continuous improvement Active engagement from family and community Building sustainable leadership capacity With the
Facilitators Guide to Failure Is NOT an Option™, you can effectively lead others through dialogue, reflection, and
application of Blanksteins principles. It is an ideal resource for school principals, district administrators, teacher
leaders, and educational policy makers, and perfect for groups of any size-pairs, small workshops, and large seminars.
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Economic Analysis of Product Innovation Manuel Trajtenberg 1990 One of the most striking features of contemporary
industrial economies is their ability to offer an ever-expanding and improving range of products. Personal computers,
tiny pacemakers, digital watches, and VCRs simply did not exist, and were not even dreamt of, only a few decades ago.
Such product innovations play an increasingly important role in modern economic growth, and it is therefore imperative
that economists come to grips with them, just as they have done with traditional economic phenomena. In this skillfully
crafted and imaginative study, Manuel Trajtenberg develops the tools to quantify and analyze the notion of product
innovation. He argues persuasively that the magnitude of an innovation should be equated with the social benefits that
it generates. Drawing from the "characteristics approach" to demand theory and the econometrics of discrete choice, he
presents an ingenious method to estimate the benefits from product innovations that accrue to the consumer over time.
His method centers on consumer preferences for different product attributes -such as speed and size of memory in
computers-and then uses those preferences to evaluate the changes in attributes. Trajtenberg applies his approach to the
study of one of the most remarkable innovations in medical technology--Computed Tomography (CT) scanners. He assembled
for that purpose an impressive set of data on every aspect of the new technology, from qualities and prices, patents and
research, to details on virtually every sale in the United States during the decade following the introduction of CT in
1973. This close-up view of an innovation, quite rare in economic literature, offers valuable insights on the nature of
the innovative process, the interaction between innovation and diffusion, the effects of uncertainty about quality, and
the implications of changing preferences.
Inside Microsoft SQL Server 2008 Itzik Ben-Gan 2009 Provides information on the architecture of the T-SQL programming
language to create scalable code.
Danger on the Page Brian Shawver 2015-04-07 Although fiction writers must concern themselves with "big picture" issues
such as plot, theme, and character development, much of the day-to-day work of writing involves finding answers to
seemingly minor questions: How should I describe the exterior of a house? How can I construct the voice of a historical
narrator with authenticity? How should I depict a physically atypical character? Few books on the market address the
problems and opportunities present in these and other questions, yet they are the ones that most writers grapple with on
a daily basis. Danger on the Page: A Fiction Writer's Guide to Sex, Violence, Dead Narrators, and Other Challenges
identifies and explores some of the more common and intractable situational challenges of fiction writing, with chapters
grouped into the general subject areas such as scenes, characters, points of view, and settings. Shawver delves into the
pitfalls and opportunities of writing about sex, violence, sports, and love; he examines writing from the perspective of
a different race, gender, or species; he interrogates conventional beliefs about the use of brand names, the description
of architecture, and the portrayal of nature. Throughout, he gives dozens of examples from both literary and commercial
fiction so readers can borrow (or reject) other writers' techniques and explore the myriad challenges of fiction writing
on their own. A lively and witty approach to a diverse range of specific writing issues, Shawver's book will appeal
especially to intermediate-level writers seeking to bring their craft to the next level.
DFSMStvs Overview and Planning Guide Dave Lovelace 2003 This IBM Redbooks publication describes how DFSMStvs works, how
and when you might use it, and what you need to consider in your plans. This book should be of interest to you if you
want to understand how you can increase the service hours of a CICS/VSAM system by reducing or eliminating the batch
window, or if you want to run multiple concurrent batch jobs updating common VSAM data sets. This book is written for
readers who have some knowledge of CICS, VSAM, and VSAM Record Level Sharing, and who wish to understand more about
DFSMStvs. The book reviews how existing products work. It introduces DFSMStvs, offering more detail on how it works, how
you might migrate to it, and how you can change your applications or write new applications to exploit it. This is a
companion volume to the DFSMStvs Application Migration Guide, SG24-6972, which contains practical examples of migrating
programs to run in a DFSMStvs environment, and the DFSMStvs Presentation Guide, SG24-6973, which contains an overview
presentation of DFSMStvs.
Computational Molecular Biology J. Leszczynski 1999-06-10 This book covers applications of computational techniques to
biological problems. These techniques are based by an ever-growing number of researchers with different scientific
backgrounds - biologists, chemists, and physicists. The rapid development of molecular biology in recent years has been
mirrored by the rapid development of computer hardware and software. This has resulted in the development of
sophisticated computational techniques and a wide range of computer simulations involving such methods. Among the areas
where progress has been profound is in the modeling of DNA structure and function, the understanding at a molecular
level of the role of solvents in biological phenomena, the calculation of the properties of molecular associations in
aqueous solutions, computationally assisted drug design, the prediction of protein structure, and protein - DNA
recognition, to mention just a few examples. This volume comprises a balanced blend of contributions covering such
topics. They reveal the details of computational approaches designed for biomoleucles and provide extensive
illustrations of current applications of modern techniques. A broad group of readers ranging from beginning graduate
students to molecular biology professions should be able to find useful contributions in this selection of reviews.
Dance Music Manual Rick Snoman 2013-10-15 Whatever your level of experience, the Dance Music Manual is packed with sound
advice, techniques, and practical examples to help you achieve professional results. Written by a professional producer
and remixer, this book offers a comprehensive approach to music production, including knowledge of the tools, equipment,
and different dance genres. Get more advice and resources from the book's official website,
www.dancemusicproduction.com.
Norstedts English-SwedishSwedish-Englis V. L. Petti
Securing Outer Space Natalie Bormann 2009-01-30 The challenges that space poses for political theory are profound. Yet
until now, the exploration and utilization of space has generally reflected – but not challenged – the political
patterns and impulses which characterized twentieth-century politics and International Relations. This edited volume
analyses a number of controversial policies, and contentious strategies which have promoted space activities under the
rubric of exploration and innovation, militarization and weaponization, colonization and commercialization. It places
these policies and strategies in broader theoretical perspective in two key ways. Firstly, it engages in a reading of
the discourses of space activities: exposing their meaning-producing practices; uncovering the narratives which convey
certain space strategies as desirable, inevitable and seamless. Secondly, the essays suggest ways of understanding, and
critically engaging with, the effects of particular space policies. The essays here seek to ‘bring back space’ into the
realm of International Relations discourse, from which it has been largely removed, marginalized and silenced. The
various chapters do this by highlighting how activities in outer space are always connected to earth-bound practices and
performances of the every day. Securing Outer Space will be of great interest to students of space power, critical
security studies and IR theory.
Everyone's Guide To Online Dating Shimrit Elisar 2007-05-25 Whether you're looking for love or a special friendship,
online dating is a simple yet effective way to improve your social life. It can also be a lot of fun. By making a
decision to try it, you may have already opened a door to a whole new world of exciting possibilities. This practical
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step-by-step guide will teach you everything you need to know about online dating, so that you can do it safely and
enjoyably. This is the first online dating guide written specifically for UK daters. All the advice inside is based on
many hundreds of actual case studies as well as in-depth industry knowledge and personal experience. Whether you're an
Internet veteran or just starting out, this book will help you on your way to finding love online.
Opposing Sides CM Doporto 2014-05-30
Fantastic Cinema Subject Guide Bryan Senn 2008-02-25 About 2,500 genre films are entered under more than 100 subject
headings, ranging from abominable snowmen through dreamkillers, rats, and time travel, to zombies, with a brief essay on
each topic: development, highlights, and trends. Each film entry shows year of release, distribution company, country of
origin, director, producer, screenwriter, cinematographer, cast credits, plot synopsis and critical commentary.
Applied Electromagnetics Martin A. Plonus 1978
PCI Express System Architecture Ravi Budruk 2004 ••PCI EXPRESS is considered to be the most general purpose bus so it
should appeal to a wide audience in this arena.•Today's buses are becoming more specialized to meet the needs of the
particular system applications, building the need for this book.•Mindshare and their only competitor in this space,
Solari, team up in this new book.
Profiting with Iron Condor Options Michael Benklifa 2011-01-19 In a straightforward approach, Hanania Benklifa provides
readers the practical knowledge needed to trade options conservatively in Profiting with Iron Condor Options: Strategies
from the Frontline for Trading in Up or Down Markets. The objectives are simple: make 2%-4% a month staying in the
market as little as possible. Market experts use option condors to consistently earn monthly returns while trading
conservatively and staying in the market as little as possible. Benklifa--who manages $10+ million in condor trades each
month--shows you exactly how to run these trades and earn these returns, delivering all the details you need to master
every nuance of this remarkable strategy. Benklifa shares option condors examples using market realities, not
oversimplified abstractions. You’ll learn how to handle real-life market dynamics that can dramatically impact results,
including rising and falling volatility, changing bid-ask spreads, and distorted call parity. You’ll learn how to profit
in the sideways markets where condor options are most widely used--and also in extreme-trending markets that offer their
own surprising opportunities. Traders who focus on a specific type of trade have a history of outperforming stock
pickers and directional investors. This book will give you that deep and usable level of knowledge about one of today’s
most well-proven strategies: option condors.
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold) has
inspired Christians to leave behind a performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and grace.
Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope from their heads to their hearts as they
explore eight truths that have changed lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much more than a
doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them illustrations of the wonder and miracle of faith
as God intended God's Word, salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for church classes, small
group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to understand their identity in Christ, let go of legalism,
and make room for the overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's grace.
Free Radicals in Biology William Pryor 2012-12-02 Free Radicals in Biology, Volume V covers the mechanisms for the
generation of free radicals. This volume contains eight chapters that discuss the biology and chemistry of oxy-radicals
in mitochondria and the radical-mediated metabolism of xenobiotics. The opening chapter describes the mechanisms of free
radical production in enzymatically promoted lipid peroxidation, generally in microsomes or microsomal lipids. The
subsequent chapters explore the biochemistry and biology of plant and animal lipoxygenases; the production of superoxide
and hydrogen peroxide in mitochondria; and the biological role of these species in mitochondria and related systems. The
discussions then shift to the effects of superoxide production in white blood cells, with an emphasis on an evaluation
of the oxygen-dependent reactions of the important phagocytic cells, the monocytes, and the polymorphonuclear
leukocytes. This volume further covers the formation and the role of oxy-radicals in the red blood cell, which is a very
useful system for studying the protection of biological tissue against radical-mediated damage. A chapter presents a
comprehensive review of the production of free radicals during the metabolism of xenobiotics. The last chapters provide
an overview of the enzymology, biological functions, and free radical chemistry of glutathione peroxidase. These
chapters also examine a number of gerontological principles and the effect of antioxidants in aging. Chemists,
biologists, and physicists will find this book of great value.
Essentials of Child and Adolescent Psychopathology Linda Wilmshurst 2014-12-22 A concise guide to the fundamentals of
child psychopathology, complete with the latest developments Essentials of Child and Adolescent Psychopathology, Second
Edition provides a concise, accessible overview of the major theories, assessment practices, and key issues. This
updated Second Edition describes the significant changes in the way DSM™-5 conceptualizes disorders in children and
adolescents, and includes a new chapter on child abuse, child maltreatment, and self-injurious behavior. Using practical
case examples to illustrate key points, the book addresses specific disorders and problems prevalent among this age
group—including anxiety, mood disorders, and traumatic stress. Each chapter features reader-friendly elements like Rapid
Reference, Caution, and Don't Forget boxes that call out important information, facilitating easy look-up and quick
navigation. This invaluable resource fills the need for an overview of the most current issues and changes in the field,
allowing readers to: Review the development, theories, and influences in child and adolescent psychopathology Understand
neurodevelopmental disorders including intellectual and developmental disabilities, ADHD, and specific learning
disabilities or disorders Compare and contrast the manifestations of internalized vs. externalized disorders Examine
later-onset disorders and special topics including eating disorders, substance abuse, and trauma-related disorders The
book also includes appendices on ethical conduct, assessment instruments, and IDEA 2004, providing readers the guidance
and tools that can help increase positive outcomes. Whether used as a secondary text or as a professional reference,
Essentials of Child and Adolescent Psychopathology, Second Edition provides an authoritative briefing on this evolving
area of practice.
Forest Forensics: A Field Guide to Reading the Forested Landscape Tom Wessels 2010-09-20 Take some of the mystery out of
a walk in the woods with this new field guide from the author of Reading the Forested Landscape. Thousands of readers
have had their experience of being in a forest changed forever by reading Tom Wessels's Reading the Forested Landscape.
Was this forest once farmland? Was it logged in the past? Was there ever a major catastrophe like a fire or a wind storm
that brought trees down? Now Wessels takes that wonderful ability to discern much of the history of the forest from
visual clues and boils it all down to a manageable field guide that you can take out to the woods and use to start
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playing forest detective yourself. Wessels has created a key—a fascinating series of either/or questions—to guide you
through the process of analyzing what you see. You’ll feel like a woodland Sherlock Holmes. No walk in the woods will
ever be the same.
A Tale of Two Vampires Katie Macalister 2012-09-04 Time isn’t always on a vampire’s side.... Iolanthe Tennyson has had a
very bad year—due in part to the very bad men in her life. So she’s accepted her cousin’s invitation to spend the summer
in Austria to indulge her photography hobby. Rumors of a haunted forest there draw Iolanthe into the dark woods—and into
the eighteenth century.... Nikola Czerny is a cursed man, forced by his half brothers to live forever as a Dark One. But
his miserable existence takes an intriguing turn when a strange, babbling woman is thrown in his path. Iolanthe claims
to know Nikola’s daughter—three hundred years in the future. She also knows what fate—in the form of his murderous half
brothers—has in store for him. If only she knew the consequences of changing the past to save one good, impossibly sexy
vampire...
Driver education manual Job Corps (U.S.). Program Development and Evaluation Division 1965
Optical Communication Systems John Gowar 1993
Facts And Theories Of Psychoanalysis Hendrick, Ives 2013-09-13 First Published in 1999. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Diablo II Official Strategy Guide Bart Farkas 2000 BradyGames Diablo II Official Strategy Guide features coverage of the
five character classes, including strategy for each skill and detailed tables of all vital stats. A guide through all
four Acts-- featuring valuable battle strategy and tips for discovering secrets along the way. An exhastive compilation
of the monsters and items you will find in Diablo II.
Writing Kumon 2013-06-01
The Practical Guide to Corporate Social Responsibility Stephen Asbury 2016-04-14 Corporate social responsibility has
gained substantial traction in recent decades but many still struggle with conveying the importance of integrating
ethics and environmental and social values within the demands of a business world understandably concerned with making
profit. First published in 2009 as ‘Do the Right Thing’, The Practical Guide to Corporate Social Responsibility guides
you through the basics, teaching how to recognise CSR benefits and put principles into practice in a business-focussed
way. This new edition helps readers get to grips with improving their organisation's environmental management,
sustainability, health and safety and trading ethics with straightforward guidance and tips. A new ‘Do The Right Thing’
Model assists organisations with identifying risks and frames corporate social responsibility in a business context
accessible to all. Features include: An updated Do the Right Thing Model aligned to the new ISO high level structure for
management system standards 20 global case studies to demonstrate how the model can impact performance A corporate
social responsibility policy template for your organisation’s use Helpful 'Test your thinking' exercises to check your
understanding and stretch your working knowledge 100 practical actions for you to start implementing today This is an
essential introduction to the complex areas of corporate social responsibility that affect health and safety
practitioners, environmental managers, human resources personnel and those working with quality and business assurance.
It will also be critical reading for those looking to understand how CSR fits into the new high level structure of ISO
9001, ISO 14001 and ISO 45001.
Dart By Example Davy Mitchell 2015-09-25 Design and develop modern web applications with Google's bold and productive
language through engaging example projects About This Book Full of engaging and varied example projects to equip you to
build your own web applications Learn the Dart language and key libraries Productively create fast and reliable web
applications Who This Book Is For If you are a front- or back-end web developer who is looking to build complex fullfeatured web applications without the quagmire of disconnected JavaScript frameworks, this book is a practical
walkthrough of substantial applications that will have you and your team coding Dart in a productive manner. This book
will give you a compiled, optional typed, scalable environment to rapidly develop applications. As Dart was designed to
be familiar, any developer with even a small amount of knowledge of JavaScript or another programming language will be
at home with the language immediately and will be coding quickly. What You Will Learn Master the core Dart language,
type system, and key development tools Connect to existing web services, process JSON, and create your own framework for
the data display Run and debug the Dart server and web applications and compile them in JavaScript Handle form data and
encryption Build and deploy server applications on the major OSes and implement the REST API Work with PostgreSQL—an
industry standard relational database system Create robust applications with unit tests, documentation, and diagnostic
logging Develop command-line applications, and explore the key data structures and libraries In Detail Designed to
create next generation apps, Google's Dart offers a much more robust framework and also supersedes JavaScript in several
aspects. Familiar yet innovative, compact yet scalable, it blows away the accumulated JavaScript legacy limitations.
Dart was designed for great tool-ability and developer productivity, allowing you to create better application faster
than before. Google chose it for their billion dollar advertising business and you have its power for your projects too.
This book will introduce you the Dart language starting from its conception to its current form, and where it headed is
through engaging substantial practical projects. You will be taken through building typical applications and exploring
the exciting new technologies of HTML5. With example code projects such as a live data monitoring and viewing system, a
blogging system, a slides presentation application, and more, then this book will walk you through step by step through
building data-driven web applications with ease and speed. Style and approach A varied collection of compelling
practical Dart projects that are developed progressively with full explanations of concepts and implementation. Each
project introduces features of the language and environment, demonstrating how Dart can be used in rich structured web
applications.
Ecocriticism and the Idea of Culture Helena Feder 2016-04-29 Ecocriticism and the Idea of Culture: Biology and the
Bildungsroman draws on work by Kinji Imanishi, Frans de Waal, and other biologists to create an interdisciplinary,
materialist notion of culture for ecocritical analysis. In this timely intervention, Feder examines the humanist idea of
culture by taking a fresh look at the stories it explicitly tells about itself. These stories fall into the genre of the
Bildungsroman, the tale of individual acculturation that participates in the myth of its complete separation from and
opposition to nature which, Feder argues, is culture’s own origin story. Moving from Voltaire’s Candide to Mary
Shelley’s Frankenstein and from Virginia Woolf’s Orlando to Jamaica Kincaid’s Lucy, the book dramatizes humanism’s own
awareness of the fallacy of this foundational binary. In the final chapters, Feder examines the discourse of animality
at work in this narrative as a humanist fantasy about empathy, one that paradoxically excludes other animals from the
ethical community to justify the continued domination of both human and nonhuman others.
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